WHLE CREEK

“"NUCLEAR OPERATING CORPORATION

Annette F. Stull
Vir::neeP(raeside:t and Chief Administrative Officer November 8, 2010
CO 10-0004
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555
Subject: Docket No. 50-482: Submittal of Report in Accordance with 10 CFR

26.719(c)
Gentlemen:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 26.719, “Reporting Requirements,” part (c), “Drug and Aicoho! Testing
Errors,” Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation (WCNOC) is submitting the following report
of an investigation into a testing error associated with the WCNOC Fitness for Duty (FFD)
Program.

On September 24, 2010, WCNOC’s Medical Review Officer (MRO) requested a retest of a
sample taken on September 20, 2010. When the contracted Health and Human Services
(HHS) certified laboratory submitted the sample to a second HHS certified laboratory for this
retest the sample was rejected because there was no specimen identifier on the security seal.
The contracted HHS laboratory has reviewed this incident and their report, Enclosure 1, dated
October 15 and including an October 19, 2010 addendum, documents their review and
corrective actions.

The enclosure to this letter contains personally identifiable information and should be withheld
from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390(a)(6).

This letter contains no commitments. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
contact me at (620) 364-4004, or Mr. Richard Flannigan at (620) 364-4117.

Sincerely,
Annette F. Stull

AFS/rit
Enclosure — CPARF#: 20101004.01

cc: E. E. Collins (NRC), w/e
G. B. Miller (NRC), w/e

B. K. Singal (NRC), w/e | AFD 8 l
Senior Resident Inspector (NRC), w/e ) ‘Z/L
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